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Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Tuesday, November 13, 2007 8:21 AM 

Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

Sent: 

To: 
Subject: FW: Support the band on Open Pits 

From: Bill Manns [mailto:zon@nets.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 1:04 AM 
To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 
Subject: Support the band on Open Pits 

Dear Fesmire, 
This short note is to confirm my support for the band on the open pits used in oil drilling. I support the Oil 
Conservation Division's proposal to repeal Rule 50 [9.15.17.2.50 NMAC] (concerning pits and belowgrade 
tanks) and replace it with the new rule to be codified as 19.15.17 NMAC. You are doing the right thing in 
looking out for the safety and health ofthe citizens of New Mexico. 
Thank you, 

Bill Manns 
88 Happy Trails 
Santa FE, NM 87505 
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